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Regd.No.MAHA/1555/2011/PUNE DT.25.08.2011

17.06.2023
To,

Dr. Jaya Rajagopalan,
Principal Incharge,
St. Mira’s College for Girls,

6, Koregaon Road, Pune 411001.
Dear Madam,
Good Wishes and warm greetings from Santulan.

We are thankful to you for referring your student Ms. Shamika Nair for attending our observation-ship
program during 12 June, 2023 to 16™ June, 2023.

During this period, she was given opportunity to observe Group Sessions / Therapy, Individual
counselling. She attended the lecture on awareness of Addiction as Disease.

Thanking you for your cooperation and support.
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H.0.:247/14b,144, Prabhu Ramchandra Kaman, Deccan College Road, near Sadal Baba Dargah,
Yerwada Pune 411006.
Branch: At Post Wadebolhai, Bolhai-Rahu Road, Kesnand Road, Ta.Haveli, Dist.Pune




